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Dear Chair Fiordaliso and EMP Committee,

I'm writing to comment and express support for the New Jersey Energy Master Plan. I hope that you will
consider the important role that community solar (Goal 2.3.1) and opening access to energy data both play in
allowing my neighbors and me to access clean energy, and in growing the local economy. Giving people like
me access to our energy data and the benefits of solar power are key tools in advancing clean energy in New
Jersey. Also needed are initiatives for wind and battery storage, power usage reduction, and the like. Hope we
can get these to go renewable and sustainable before 2050!

Thanks,

Matt Hochberger
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